
 
 
 
 

 
Santa Clara Elementary School District  

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO APPOINT SCHOOL BOARD TRUSTEE 
 

 

Due to a lack of sufficient candidates for the upcoming school board elections, the Board of 
Trustees of the Santa Clara Elementary School District intends to appoint a qualified 
individual to the Board of Trustees, pursuant to Education Code section 5326. Interested 
persons should contact the District Superintendent at Santa Clara Elementary School District. 
Applicants must be 18 years of age or older, citizens of the State, residents of the District, 
and not disqualified by the Constitution or laws of the State from holding a civil office. 
Interested persons should provide written notification of interest in writing and furnish their 
names, addresses and confirm they are 18 years of age or older and not dis- qualified from 
holding a civil office. 
 
Written notification should be sent to the District Superintendent, Kari Skidmore, at the 
following: 20030 E. Telegraph Road, Santa Paula, CA 93060, fax (805)525-4985, or by email 
kskidmore@santaclaraesd.org by October 16, 2020. For details contact the District Office at 
(805)525- 4573. 
 
Qualified individuals will be interviewed by the Board at a public meeting on October 21, 
2020, at 3:00 pm. The Board will take action to appoint at that meeting. 
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